Mark Gross

From: emade@earthlink.net
Sent: Monday, Aprit 01, 2013 4:54 AM
To: Mark Gross
- Subject; WILC
Hello:

As a long-time resident of Mo Val, | am extremely opposed to the WLC. Please put me on the distribution list to be
notified of all meetings pertaining to, and where the WLC will be discussed.

Also is there a particular e-mail address where | can make comments as well?
Thank you.

E. Madera
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